June 8, 2023
Families
I hope you and your family are enjoying your summer so far! 
As crazy as it seems, we are already planning for this upcoming fall. Therefore, we are asking each family to take a few minutes to register for St. Casimir's religious education program using the included link. Please register by the end of the month: June 30th. 
St. Casimir Religious Education Registration
Moreover, the fee for religious education at St. Casimir has NOT changed from last year. It will again be $75/child with a $150/family cap. Therefore, if you have one child in CCD this upcoming year, the cost is $75. If you have two or more children in CCD this upcoming year, the cost is $150. Fees are due by our first October meeting (Sunday, October 1st). To make your payment, you can either place your fee in a marked envelope (Religious Education Fees) at offertory during mass or bring it with you to any of our monthly meetings. Checks can be made out to St. Casimir. Please make note of your family name either on the outside of the envelope or you can include a note in the inside to make sure we know who the payment is from.
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to Father Carmen, Mary Rogers, or myself.
Have a wonderful summer!
Blessings
Jayme Zimmerman

